Friends of Middletown Library

P.0. Bow 57 Middletown; CA 95461

June 21, 2017
Lake County Board of Supervisors:

The Friends of the Middletown Library just completed a challenge fund raiser to provide funds for the
children's section of the Middletown Library. The FML has donated thousands of dollars for various
library needs, but this time we wanted to earmark our gift to the children in our community and to give
a substantial gift that would really make a difference. Our goal was to raise $5,000 dollars, that our
group would then match, so that we could donate $10,000 for books and other materials.

We are pleased to announce that our fundraiser was a success, and that we are proud to present a check
for $10,000 to Christopher Veach, Head Lake County Librarian. We are thrilled with his plans for this
funding, and we know these new materials will make a huge impact on the children's section and in our
community.

We wish to thank all the wonderful donors to the project, and to Christopher Veach for his constant
support and guidance of the Lake County Libraries. We hope that as board members you will continue
to support our public libraries in every possible way.

Sincerely,

AV
Tamsen Nash
Vice President, Friends of the Middletown Library



